January 26, 2007
Dear Dr. Dennis Mock,

The Women’s Centre is pleased to cordially invite you to our Canadian Universities Queer Services Conference delegate presentation Thursday February 1, 2007 at 12:30 pm in F200.  We are extremely grateful for the support you have shown the delegates that attended this conference.  As such, we would like to illustrate to you and the Nipissing University community the vital tools and knowledge that we obtained at this conference with a brief power point presentation.


Our presentation will consist of a brief summary of the lectures and workshops from the conference.  We will discuss the achievements and obstacles that other Universities have faced in creating and sustaining a queer service. We will also have a brainstorming session to come up with ideas for how we might be able to create a queer service at Nipissing University.  We want to provide you and the Nipissing community an insight into the knowledge and ideas the delegates have received from attending this conference and how this will benefit the students, faculty, and staff at Nipissing University.

We look forward to seeing you and sharing ideas.
Sincerely,
Katelyn Ott
Secretary
Nipissing University’s Women’s Centre

